
 

 
The Institute of Interim Management’s 2021 survey is open!!! 

 

 

Every year, the Institute of Interim Management invites interim professional from all sectors and 
specialisms to take part in their annual survey, with the finding of the survey published in July.  

The resulting report offers interesting insight into the contemporary interim landscape including 
information on role types, gender split, location, rates, etc, as well as future market predictions, 

information on IR35, and the ranking of Interim Service Providers (ISPs). 

If you have not seen the previous reports, please look at last year’s report HERE 

The information about ISPs helps provide our industry with valued feedback.  Here at Veredus 
we are always looking to improve our services and the findings of the survey help us 

understand how successful we are being on our continuous improvement journey.  We 
welcome your feedback. 

As with any survey, the more interim professionals taking part in the survey, the more 
representative and insightful the report will be. 

We appreciate that everyone has busy lives, but we do hope you can find a few minutes to 
complete the survey as the outputs are interesting, relevant, and beneficial for all working in the 

interim sector. 

 

Thank you in advance for your time. 

 

 

 

https://www.iim.org.uk/
https://www.iim.org.uk/wp-content/uploads/2020/07/Interim-Management-Survey-2020_v11.2.pdf
https://www.surveymonkey.co.uk/r/3KZQXC8

